Clarborough & Welham Newsletter

With the rapidly evalving situation in Ukraine we have been
working hard ta ensure that all Ukrainian guests arriving to
seek refluge in Bassetlaw feel welcome and safe.

In partnership with Bassetlaw District Couwncll,
Mottinghamshire Council Council, Bassetlaw CCG and the
wider voluntary sector, we have produced a “Welcome to
Bassetlaw™ bookletr.

The booklet is available vo view an our website -
www bovs. org.uk/ukraineresponse - and we will also be
producing some printed coples.

The Ukraing EusFr,':nﬂ: page also containg information on
bath local and national actlon, velunteering apportunities
as well as lots of useful links and downloads.

Bassetlaw Food
Insecurity Network
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In February 2022, BEVS employed a new full time Food Insecurity
Coordinator, Steph Hanry, to work with groups and crganisations
within Bassetlaw.

Steph has been supporting development of the Bassetlaw Food
Insecurity Network (BFIN).

BFIN aims to build new and stronger links between groups, share
good practioe and support development of new groups

where needed ta tackle food insecunty.

You can contact Steph an email at stephanie. henry@beveorg.uk
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VOLUNTEERS’
WEEK
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Come and join us for Volunteers' Week
2022 as we come together to promote
and encourage velunteering in
Bassetlaw.

Groups and organisations from all over
the district will be in attendance at both
events to talk to local people

about their valunteering opportunities.

| The Buttermarket - Retford
1st June - 10.30am - 12.30pm

The Bridge - Skills Hub - Warksop |
7th June - 1.00pm - 3.00pm

IFyou are a Not for Prefit organisation
and would like to attend these events
to promote your volunteering
opportunities please emall Annie -
involvegbovs.org.uk
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